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Dear Friends,

We rejoice in the many blessings of the Lord on our family during this past quarter. The Lord is so good to allow
us the opportunity to be busy in His work. We strive to do just that.

Since our last letter, we have had the opportunity to preach in several different churches. We thank the Lord for
the open doors He has given us. Some of these were new churches that we had never preached in before. We praise
the Lord for the opportunity to preach His word and never take it lightly when a pastor trusts us with his pulpit. If we
can ever help you with pulpit supply or a missions themed meeting, please do not hesitate to reach out.

We recently finished working on our newest edition of the Focus on the Field magazine.

We are excited with the new magazine. We have reduced the size of the magazine to make it
smaller. This makes it easier to hold and read. We think the change will be a great blessing. Of
course, this meant having to redesign our templates that we use for the graphic design. This
caused the design work to take a little extra time, but we were thankful to be able to accomplish
this task. The smaller size of the magazine will also make it easier to mail them. If you would like
| a copy of the Focus on the Field magazine, please contact me and | will make sure we get it to you.

We have also been blessed to help several missionary families with graphic design help.
This includes families who are changing ministries as well as new families. We recently helped one
of our missionaries update his ministry video. We are planning in the days ahead to help another
missionary family on deputation produce a video to share the burden for their field. What a joy to
have a part in helping these families get to the mission field! Of course, because of our supporters,
we are able to do this work for our missionary families without charge.

The radio ministry continues to flourish. It is a slow process, and you typically do not hear from many listeners;
however our reports show that more and more people continue to tune in to the station. We also are thrilled to see
how the Lord uses The Macedonia Moment radio broadcast we produce. This broadcast airs on a multitude of stations
literally around the world. We praise the Lord for the technology He has given us to share the Gospel.

Recently, the Executive Board of Macedonia voted to construct a covered pavilion at our International Head-
quarters. The Lord has given us the opportunity to help with the graphic design and promotion of that L
need. We are thrilled to see how the Lord is sending in the needed money to construct the pavilion. If E 'nE
you would like to learn more about The Pavilion Project, you can scan the QR code provided. n

Thank you for your faithfulness to pray and support our family. We have heard from several of
our supporters throughout this past quarter reminding us of their love and support for our family. E
Please know that is always an encouragement to us. We thank you for your partnership in the Gospel.
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